
Submitter: Soren Graves 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

I strongly oppose the measure to make in-person, on-the-day voting the standard in 

Oregon. I'm 26 years old, and every time I've been eligible to vote in an election, I've 

voted by mail. It's easy, it's secure, and it gives me time to actually inform myself of 

the candidates or measures on the ballot. Voting is an essential part of our 

democracy, and it should be remain as easy and accessible as possible to vote. The 

rest of the country should follow our lead on mail-in voting — we shouldn't backslide 

to their level. 


